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NEWS ALERT 

 

Due to the incessant rainfall and inclement weather in Meghalaya for the past 

few days there have been increase in water level and landslides in various parts of 

Meghalaya. In view of the same people are advised to take extra precaution during 

heavy rainfall as there is likelihood of flash flood, especially in areas near rivers and 

streams. They are not to go near the water or walk through moving water and stay away 

from streams, drains, culverts. People are advised not to drive through flooded areas 

and stay away from electric poles or power lines to avoid electrocution. Students are 

advised not to cross rivers and streams during heavy rain and tourists visiting tourist 

spots should not venture into streams, rivers and waterfalls. 

The following areas have been affected due to the floods and landslides in 

various parts of the district in Meghalaya. 

East Khasi Hills 

 

 

 

 



 

West Khasi Hills 

 
West Garo Hills 

 

 
 

South Garo Hills 

 

Sd/- 

Asstt. Inspector General of Police (A), 

Meghalaya, Shillong. 


